
From:                                                       Matthew Lowe  
Sent:                                                         20 August 2024 12:00 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Northern runway 
  

Interested Party Reference number: 20043292 

  
Dear Sirs 
  
I wrote to you as part of the planning process on April 8th this year, questioning the usefulness of 
the northern runway at a time when 14000 flights had been cancelled due to airspace restrictions. 
  
I have read today that the government has given permission for additional flights to and from 
London City Airport to allow an extra 2.5 million passengers to use that airport. Surely this is just 
going to restrict airspace even further?   
  
Is there any sort of national planning going on and is there any reference to the net zero plan? 
  
Kind regards 
  
Mathew Lowe 
 


